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• Tuition will be drafted on May 5th                                                                                            

• Costume check and Trophy Week, May 6th - 9th 

•    Recital Dates May 17th and May 18th  

 

We are so excited to celebrate our 34th recital with our CDS families! 
We hope everyone enjoys the next few weeks as we prepare for the most 

entertaining dance recital on the Northshore! 
 
 
 
 

Trophy Week/Watch Week/Costume Check and 

End of the Dance Year Awards Ceremonies 

May 6th– 9th 
 

Our end of the year Awards Ceremonies will take place at the studio during the 
week of  May 6th – 9th.  Teachers will present each dancer with a trophy for the 
number of years danced. Parents may take pictures of their dancers receiving their 
award. This week will also be costume check.  It will take place during your 
child’s normal class day and time. Recital ticket/wristbands will also be given 
out during this week. Wristbands for entrance into the dressing rooms will be 
given out on the day of recital. Dancers should arrive dressed in their first 
costume, tights and shoes. Bring all other costumes, etc. We will go through each 
dance one time in costume to go over details, such as hair, makeup, tights, shoes and 
accessories. The show lineups will be posted in the studio lobby beginning 
Monday, May 6th. This will tell you the order of your child’s dances. 
 

  

 



 
 

Recital Ticket Information 
 

 
Each family (except if you have multiple children in multiple shows) will receive 4 
complimentary tickets, which are included in your recital fee. Those tickets will be 
issued during your Trophy Week, May 6th-9th.  
 
Our “tickets” are wristbands so please put them in a safe place until the show 
day. WE CANNOT REPLACE ANY LOST WRISTBANDS. 
 
If you would like to buy additional wristbands those will go on sale Monday,  
May 13th from 5:00-8:00 pm at the studio.  The wristbands are $15 each, on 
this day only! Cash Only!  Ticket availability is on a first come, first served basis. 
There will be 3 lines when you get to the studio on Monday May 13th. Each line 
represents a different show. Go to the line of the show that your dancer is in to 
purchase additional bands.  
 
Any wristbands remaining after Monday May 13th will be available for online 
purchase on Tuesday, May 14th at 9:00 am for $20 each. A link will be emailed to all 
families that morning.  We will also have them for sale at the Harbor Center during 
Dress Rehearsals all week for $20 - Cash Only! 

 
Everyone will be required to enter with the proper show’s wristband, except 
the dancers.  This includes Moms! 
 
The schedules for Dress Rehearsals at the Harbor Center were sent out in April and 
are posted in the Studio Lobby.  Please contact the office if  you have any questions. 

 

2024-2025 Competition Company 
 
Is your dancer interested in auditioning for our award winning Competition 
Company? Please email the office to receive more information! 
 

 Outstanding Balances   
 
Please see the office IMMEDIATELY if you have ANY outstanding dance fees for 
the 2023/2024 dance year.  All outstanding fees will incur a $25 late fee 5 days after 
the payment is due. ALL outstanding dance fees, (including late fees) must be 
paid in order to receive trophies, and tickets, and for your dancer to be able to 
participate in the recital. 


